PauL E. CAPRIOGLIO
CoOUNCIL PRESIDENT

May 5, 2016

David E. Fey, AICP
Executive Officer

LAFCo

2607 Fresno Street, Suite B
Fresno, California 93721

Re: SEDA Action Plan
Dear Mr. Fey,

I am in receipt of your April 18, 2016, letter regarding the area within Fresno’s southeast
sphere of influence (“SEDA”) and your request for a detailed plan of action from the City
regarding specific planning within SEDA, in time for LAFCo’s next meeting on May 11,
2016.

In order to ensure that the City can complete a thorough analysis of this matter and
carefully consider all applicable policy aspects, | am requesting additional time for
review before the City provides a plan of action to LAFCo.

In addition, per your suggestion, | would like to invite your staff to present a workshop
on this matter at a future Council meeting so that we may resolve preliminary questions
that may be outstanding.

Thank you very much.

ind regards,

Pall Capriog
City Council President
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